
 

 

Standards Based Learning 

WEBINAR 

Standards-based learning is an excellent way to evaluate students’ progress to mastering standards or 
competencies.  It provides a fair and objective method for teachers to use in the classroom and for students to 
clearly understand their status.  Standards-based learning is a system that includes the instruction, assessment, 
measuring and reporting needed to determine a student’s mastery of the knowledge, processes and skills identified 
as a priority.  We will discuss what standards-based learning is, the steps involved in developing both the classroom 

system and a school-wide system.  We will also discuss the importance of community and parents in the process. 

Target Audience:  Curriculum Directors, Administrators, instructional coaches, lead teachers assigned to the duty 
of overseeing curriculum writing and classroom teachers interested in learning more about standards based learning 
 
Time: 9:00 am - 2:00 pm (lunch break @ 11:30) 
 
SMCAA Member Fee: $100.00 per training 

Non-Member Fee: $130.00 per training 

3-Day Webinar Training Special for Member Districts:  SMCAA Member Districts can take advantage of a 3-
day WEBINAR training special for $240.00 (a savings of $60 for members). The trainings included in this special are 
only the ones listed on this page as webinars. Any member district staff my attend these trainings. Valid from July 1, 
2023 through June 30, 2024. Contact Julie Riley (jriley@smcaa.org) to take advantage of this savings 
opportunity!  
 
This training is eligible for districts who have purchased previous purchased Special #1. Please enter Special #1 in 
the PO field.  

Graduate Credit is available for this training, please see the top of our Core Process and Training Page for the 
Syllabus Hotlink. 

 


